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	SGSL Board of Directors Meeting

	
	Panthorn Park Meeting Room

	
	Tuesday October 9, 2012  @ 8:00 PM



 DOCVARIABLE "compname" \* MERGEFORMAT  DOCVARIABLE "Issuedate" \* MERGEFORMAT ATTENDENCE
	Members Present 
	Members Absent 
	Guests 

	Arduini, Bob  (Vice President)

Baroni, George

 Frank Tardif
Beaupre, Ed
  
Gendreau, Paul

Biedler, John

Kevin Rogers
Ricciardi, TJ (Secretary)  

D'Andrea, Mike

 
Rocha, Mark

Falk, Paul

 
Sarantides, Amy  

Ferrante, Jim

 
Sarantides, Jim (President) 

Greco. Vinny (Vice President)

 

St. Amand, Eric (Treasurer) 

 

St. Amand, Nicole (Player Agent)

Marotto, Donna

 

Zesut, Bill

Mason, Glenn

 

Zesut, Janet (Concession Stand Manager)  

Mirando, Rick

 

 Macala, Paul  (Scholarship  Committee)
 

   Olsen, Dean(field Manager)
Parks, Ralph

 

 Zazzaro, John  
Paterson, John

 

 

Paul Macala 

 

 

Przybylski, Bruno

 

 

Rich Daniels ( Equipment / Safety Mgr)  

 

 

White, Bruce

 

 

White, Michelle 

 

 

 

 

Arduini, Bob  (Vice President)

 

 

Baroni, George

 

 

Beaupre, Ed

 

 

Biedler, John

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 




CALL TO ORDER

President Jim Sarantides called the meeting to order at 8:00 PM and welcomed all Board members and guests. 
SECRETARY’S REPORT

Secretary TJ Ricciardi conducted a silent roll call.  
The September minutes were approved by Janet Zesut and Amy Sarantides
TREASURER’S REPORT

Treasurer Eric St. Amand
· Our Bank balance is at about $29,000

· Did a quick P and L for Fall ball, at $16,000 now

· Forecast is another $3,500 for expenses, fall ball might net $11,000 profit

· This will have us starting with a balance of $23,000 next year, this is about $10,000 above last year

· For the Showcase, the booster club received a check for $1,450.

· The tournament was a little smaller this year

The treasurer’s report was approved and accepted byBill Zesut and Janet  Zesut; 
VICE PRESIDENT’S REPORT

Vice President Bob Arduini  
· Bob has been moved to night shift for awhile

VICE PRESIDENT’S REPORT
Vice President Vinny Greco 
· Jen is keeping the all skills clinic this winter at the same price.
· We subsidise about $20 per head for a total paid out last year of  $1,500

· Vinny asked for approval of this clinic and for the league to subsidise $1,300.  This is seen as an investment in our own league.  Bill and Janet Zasut Motioned and seconded, all agreed, none apposed. 
· Vinny motioned for the showcase to be held on the 2nd weekend in September next year and to fund the scholarship, this comes with coaches clinics free from Jen.  TJ and Amy motioned and seconded, all agreed, none apposed.
FIELD MAINTENCE REPORT
Field Manager Dean Olsen 
· Dean traveling, from Jim
· The irrigation system was winterized, Turf Care did this.
· Fall clean up maintenance is scheduled for 10th and 11th of November 

· Paul did put together an extensive list of items that need to be addressed for us.  A good number of these items could be handled during fall cleanup.

PLAYER AGENT REPORT

Player Agent Nicole St. Amand 
No activity at this time

EQUIPMENT/SAFETY REPORT
Equipment Manager Rich Daniels 
·  Tied up at work
Concession  Stand Report 

Concession stand manager Janet Zesut
· We have an issue with the exhaust fan, not working.

· We also need to swap the oil

· Bread for life wont take ice cream and soda.

· Pepsi will take back any soda.

· Vinny proposed having the floor professionally cleaned in spring
OLD BUSINESS UPDATES
NEW BUSINESS
· Jim would like to open a line item list for large improvements projects for next year:
· First would be the concession stand 

· Second would be the Vehicles
· Third would be buildings 
· Fourth would be field sprinkler system
· Next meeting we need to determine registration fees

· Scholarship committee is on track for this time of the year
· Most of the executive board is for two years, some were extended a year.
· Jim is expiring

· Janet was only for one year to get concession stand running

· Bob Arduini was also an extended a year and may not be returning

· Vinny and Eric are interested in president

· Elections will take place next month
ADJOURN MEETING

Motion to adjourn accepted.  The next meeting is scheduled for November 13th 2012.
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